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To whom i1t may concern

I am writing to object to your plans to build over 200 new houses in Croft, Warrington s
references above. As a resident of Croft, we moved here
for a village life and that seems to be going to be taken away from us. If 1t was just a few
houses and a village shop I am sure the residents of Croft would not be objecting, It’s the
massive scale of this project that is so overwhelming and threatening the peaceful tranquil
village we love.

For me I would have a problem with the developers workmen actually doing the work,
Blocking main roads and adding to morning traffic, The lorries and heavy trucks damaging
the roads we have just had repaired, The wild life in Croft suffer already with people
cutting through the village to get to the motorway, Each day I see dead rabbits on our lovely
country lanes. Horses too will be penalized by the new development as they will be left with
no fields. If 200 houses are to be built that could mean more than 800 extra people in such a



small area ........ again extra traffic in the morning, schools will be affected and local
resident could have to travel to get their children in a school when they could have walked

to a local school.

Croft 1s such a beautiful place, Un spoilt and full of nature, With a great community a
building development of this scale with surely damage the village life we love.

Best regards






